






  	

Geneva, November 8th, 2018  

THE REPUBLIC OF CAMEROON STATEMENT ON UPR OF THE FEDERATION OF MALAYSIA 

Thank you, Mr President,
Cameroon welcomes the delegation of Malaysia to the 31st session of the UPR Working Group. 
We appreciate further updates provided today.
Cameroon’s recommendations to Malaysia are as follows:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Continue to advance the rights of persons with disabilities, including by ensuring that public places are friendly to persons with disabilities;
2. Continue undertaking measures to implement UPR recommendations.
All in all, Cameroon notes with appreciation that Malaysia has pledged to ratify all remaining core UN instruments related to the protection of human rights.
I thank you.

